
From:  Gregory P. Williams <gregpaulw@aol.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 10:05:06 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Millenium Project Extension
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen

Please extend the 45-day comment period on the Hollywood Center Project DEIR to allow people sheltering from Covid-19 to access the
reports from the public library.

Thank you,

Gregory P. Williams
323-363-5426


